
   
 

 

BUILDING THE FUTURE OF NEUROSCIENCE TOGETHER 

Neuroscience Next Conference – Australia hub 

 

You’re invited to join NICM Health Research Institute (HRI) as the Australian Hub for 

Alzheimer’s Association International Conference (AAIC) Neuroscience Next. 

NICM HRI is proud to be one of six Hubs around the world for AAIC Neuroscience Next, 

a dynamic, global hybrid event empowering and spotlighting the next generation of 

Alzheimer’s and dementia researchers.  

The free conference is taking place virtually on February 23–26, 2026, with specialised 

in-person programming offered at NICM HRI on February 24-25 at Western Sydney 

University’s Westmead campus in New South Wales, Australia. 

AAIC Neuroscience Next unites the neuroscience field, inspiring researchers and 

clinicians to forge meaningful connections across the globe and within their own 

communities, with the unique Hub format allowing this.  

Students, postdocs and early career researchers are the driving force behind the 

future of neuroscience. Their discoveries today are paving the way for how we will 

understand, diagnose and treat Alzheimer’s disease and all other dementias in the 

future. 

The Hub format includes scientific sessions, poster presentations, networking sessions 

and skills workshops. 

Advance your knowledge of topics ranging from molecular biology to genetics to drug 

development. 

There will also be an opportunity to celebrate individuals who have made significant 

contributions to dementia science through the Alzheimer’s Association Excellence in 

Neuroscience Mentoring and AAIC Neuroscience Next ‘One to Watch’ Awards presented 

at the virtual conference. 

CALL FOR ABSTRACTS 

Neuroscience students, postdocs & early career researchers and clinicians, abstract 

submissions are now open for AAIC Neuroscience Next. 



   
 

Accelerate the future of neuroscience and put your work in the spotlight! 

Present your work to your peers and leaders in the field and be a part of what’s next in 

neuroscience. Learn more and submit by October 30. Submit your abstract here. 

https://www.alz.org/neurosciencenext/abstracts.asp

